Florida Developmental Disabilities Council, Inc.

Executive Committee
Report to the Full Council
Thursday, May 18, 2023

Action Items:
1. The minutes from the March 30, 2023 meeting were approved.

2. The Background Screening Policy dated April 15, 2023 was approved.

Discussion:

Background information regarding the changes from the 2017 Background Screening Policy to the April
15, 2023 Background Screening Policy was provided. A question was asked about who pays for the
staff’s Background Screening and it was shared that the FDDC covers the cost for staff. The annual
Attestation for Disqualifying Offenses that will be completed by staff was shared, and staff will now have
to repeat Level 2 background screening every 3 years.

It was also shared that discussions are taking place regarding the Level 2 requirement included in the
current Provider contracts.



